A PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE FY25/26 PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX LEVY
A Public Hearing was held on Tuesday, March 25, 2025 at 6:30 P.M. at Sabula City Hall, 411 Broad Street, Sabula, Iowa.
The purpose of this public hearing is for the following: FY25/26 Proposed Property Tax Levy
The meeting was open to the public in City Hall.  

Present:  Mayor Pro Tem Franzen, Mike O’Hara, Jeremy Diercks, Dave Ward, and Jim Phillips. Absent Mayor Hansen.  
Others Present:  Lynn Parker, Travis Woodhurst, Wendy Hoertz, , Evan Nixon, Lisa Hartman, Erica & Phil Shoemaker and Sandra Kempter.
Mayor Pro Tem Franzen called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.
Public Hearing
J. Phillips made a motion to open the public hearing: seconded by M. O’Hara.  All ayes. Motion carried.
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Adjournment
Motion to adjourn the public hearing made by M. O’Hara and seconded by J. Phillips.  All ayes.  Motion carried.  Meeting closed at 6:40 p.m.
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